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 P. Wilson INT2015/1487/P 15/05/2015  16:20:51 In addition to my earlier comments (but also related to the applicant's revision) I might wish to add:

a. That the "full height glass bay window" now proposed for the east side of the house is  out of all 

character with Segal's original ethos and intention, and with the design harmony which this limited 

terrace currently has.

b. The bay window would also be overlooking Alan Cheales Way (the much-used alley between the 

Priory and school) and overlooking the school playground. Are there thus privacy issues affecting the 

public that need to be considered ?

c. The "Juliette balcony" now proposed for the 1st floor frontage would be highly visible and is out of 

character with the rest of the terrace. It could also create issues of "overlooking" and intrusion on the 

privacy of residents opposite.

d. Any 1st floor extension brought forward to street level (or almost-street-level) will cut out a 

substantial part of the public's view of the rear of St Dominic's Priory from lower Tasker Rd and from 

that approach to the alley. Surely that intrusion constitutes a loss of public "amenity" ?

In summary I suggest that these alterations to 4 Tasker Rd are unnecessary, contrary to the site's 

architectural importance/heritage and against the public interest. I therefore urge that the application(s) 

should be rejected.

2 Tasker Rd

NW3 2YR

Page 4 of 13


